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LPW School
Princess Street
Bedminster
Bristol
BS3 4AG

25th August 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you have enjoyed a fantastic summer break and have enjoyed those rare moments of the sunshine breaking through. I wanted to write to you ahead of the new school year to confirm several important pieces of information before your child comes back to school.

The academic year for Yr. 11 students starts on Friday 3rd September at 9.15. We are very keen to enjoy a positive start to the new year and I am grateful for your support in helping your child to be punctual from the very first day! Full term dates and INSET days, when the school is closed to students, are outlined below:

· Term 1: Friday 3rd September to Friday 22nd October
· Term 2: Tuesday 2nd November to Friday 17th December
· Term 3: Wednesday 5th January to Friday 18th February
· Term 4: Tuesday 1st March to Friday 8th April
· Term 5: Tuesday 26th April to Friday 27th May
· Term 6: Tuesday 7th June to Friday 22nd July

INSET Days:    2nd September,    1st November,    6th December,    4th January,    28th February,    25th April,    6th June

In line with government guidance we will be continuing with in-school Covid-19 testing for all staff and students and I would urge all students to be tested twice per week. In order for us to conduct these tests it is important that we have parent/carer consent, if you have not yet completed a consent form and would like to please contact the school by phone or email to request one: 0117 907 4500 or nbishop@lpw.org.uk 

You will also be aware that from 16th August new guidance came into place, which states that unvaccinated young people up to the age of 18 years and 6 months and fully vaccinated adults, are no longer required to self-isolate if they live in the same household as someone with Covid-19, or are a close contact of someone with Covid-19. Children and young people who attend an education or childcare setting and who have been identified as a close contact, should continue to attend their setting as normal. The only time a young person should self-isolate is if they test positive for Covid-19.

Thank you for your continued support as we look forward to another exciting and successful year at LPW School!

Yours faithfully,
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Dan Carter
Head Teacher
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